
Surrey Street Primary School and Nursery    

Parent Voice                          

Date:  23.04.24 

Member of SLT:  Mr Geer & Mrs Reid 

No. of parents in attendance:  5 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

• Welcome – Mr Geer welcomed all and introduced staff  

 

• Brief explanation of Parent Voice-  

 

Mr Geer explained the purpose of Family voice and how with regular 

meetings this will grow and parents can help make positive changes to 

the school to help all children 

 

• Any issues to bring to the attention of SLT 

No one had any issues to raise  

 

• Any suggestions for improvements 

A parent asked about Homework club and what this was  

They suggested a Homework Club for KS1  

Extra after school clubs around – Crafts, Music, Drama  

Crafts that could then be sold to raise money  

 

• Provide any feedback 

Like that children take part in activities outside classroom 

i.e Forrest Friday/ Muddy Mondays 

 

Class dojo – parents felt communication was good and was lovely to 

see what their child is doing at schools and any milestones they reach. 

 

Holidays Clubs – Mrs Reid asked if this would be of interest to parents  

Parents felt it would be  

 

• Date of next meeting:  Tues 18th June @ 9:00am 

 


